
Forest School Parental involvement policy 

• We recognise parents as their children’s first and most 

important educators.  

• Through liaising with the educational setting and by means of 

written information, email and through regular informal 

communication, we inform all parents about how forest school 

is run and its policies  

• If parents wish to participate in Forest School they are made 

welcome 

• We welcome the contributions of parents, in whatever form 

these may take 
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